
The NAACLS Board of Directors is requesting public comment for the new proposed Standards. 
All comments must be sent by email to mspence@naacls.org by the end of business on July 
10th, 2023. The comments on this standard proposal will be reviewed with all other comments 
collected from the Standards revision, announced on May 12th. Changes are identified in below 
in blue. 
 

Proposed Standard Language – IV.C  

IV. Students 
C. Health and Safety  

1. Health    

a. The program must provide evidence that the health and safety of 

students, faculty, patients, and program specific staff is 

safeguarded.  

2. Safety    

a. The program must provide evidence that each enrolled student, all 

faculty members, and program specific staff have received 

biohazard and safety training.  

 
 
This request for public comment has been placed in the NAACLS News and on the 

NAACLS website, and comments may be sent by email to mspence@naacls.org.   

 

Due to the informal nature of Social media and LISTSERV communications, 

comments or discussion posted on the CLS Educators LISTSERV or social media 

will not be presented to or considered by the NAACLS Board of Directors. NAACLS 

must receive all comments before the end of the business day July 10th, 2023. The 

comments will then be reviewed and brought before the Board of Directors at the 

September 2023 Board Meeting.  
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